
28 Dec 2023 

FAP Webinar - February 2024- Block date 

We are glad to inform you that Engineering and Consulting Firms Association (ECFA), Japan will 
be organising the Webinar series of FAP.  The topic chosen is appropriate considering the 
happenings in the world due to impact of climate change.   This is an advance notice for blocking 
the date in your Calendar. 

 

We will need interesting presentations for which we will be contacting you soon. 

Wishing you all Happy New Year. 

Regards, 

 

 
 
 
 


